From: Sigrid White

Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 8:10 AM

To: Regional Clerk < ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>

Subject: hwy 413

To our Regional Clerk,

Kindly stop hwy 413.

We have had enough of this government's sneakily sliding through legislation to undo years of hard work in establishing protections for the environment. Allowing hwy 413 and development on previously protected areas of Ontario lands is ill conceived and certainly not in the long term, best interest of the Province's people.

The motivation of the Ford government is highly questionable. Kindly put a halt to this travesty.

Most Sincerely, Sigrid Froehlich White